
ACKNOWLEDGMENT AND AGREEMENT 
REGARDING THE   

DIOCESE OF LITTLE ROCK’S 
 

POLICY FOR 
INVESTIGATING AND RESPONDING TO 

ALLEGATIONS OF 
SEXUAL ABUSE OF MINORS 

 
Please Note: 
 

Priests and deacons (diocesan, religious, and missionary) are to submit this form to 
Matthew A. Glover, Chancellor for Canonical Affairs, via email (mglover@dolr.org) or 
regular mail (Diocese of Little Rock, 2500 North Tyler St., Little Rock, AR 72207). 
 
Religious are to submit this form to their major religious superior IF the major superior 
resides within the confines of the Diocese of Little Rock; otherwise, they are to submit 
this form to their immediate supervisor in the Diocese of Little Rock. 

 
Parish and school personnel—including all parish employees, principals, teachers, 
teachers’ aides, school volunteers, parish volunteers who work in parish religious 
programs, and any other key volunteers as identified by the Pastor—should submit this 
form to their Pastor. 

 
Diocesan employees are to submit this form to Dennis Lee, Chancellor for 
Administrative Affairs, Diocese of Little Rock. 

 
Seminarians are to submit this form to the Vocations Office at the Diocese of Little Rock. 

 
Questions regarding this policy should be directed to Matthew Glover, Chancellor for Canonical 
Affairs, 501-664-0340, ext. 361, email: mglover@dolr.org. 
 
I, the undersigned, hereby acknowledge that I have read and do understand the 
Diocesan Policy for Investigating and Responding to Allegations of Sexual Abuse 
of Minors, promulgated by Bishop Anthony B. Taylor on September 9, 2015, 
and I hereby agree to abide by all of the directives contained therein. 
 
 
              
Full Legal Name (print or type)     Signature 
 
 
              
Position      Date 


